
 

 

 

 
  
 

 

 
Yolo County Health Department  

Immunization Clinic 
at  

500-B Jefferson Blvd., Suite 180 
West Sacramento, CA 95605 

 
 

 June 23rd, 2011 from 3 - 6pm 

 July 7th, 2011  from 3 - 6pm 

 July 21st, 2011 from 3 - 6pm 

 August 4th, 2011 from 3 - 6pm 

 August 18th, 2011  from 3 - 6pm 
 

 

A new law requires all students 
entering grades 7

th
 to 12

th
 to have a 

Tdap booster shot before school 
starts this coming August 24, 2011.   
 

At this clinic, your child can receive immunizations for only $10.  
Come and get your child protected against whooping cough.  
Remember to bring your child’s shot record into your school 

office after Tdap has been given. Please get this done as soon 
as possible so your child’s registration is not delayed! 

 


